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Shell Creek Pit Continuance

luke esch <luke.esch@wyo.gov> Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 11:16 AM
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>, Kim Waring <kim.waring@wyo.gov>

Cc: Nancy Nuttbrock <nancy.nuttbrock@wyo.gov>, David Schellinger <david.schellinger@wyo.gov=>, Mark Rogaczewski
<mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov>

Jim,
DEQ is agreeable to moving the hearing date in the appeal of the Shell Creek Pit permit application to July 12th.

Thanks, F I L ED

Luke J. Esch JUN { 8 20’2

Assistant Attomey General

State of Wyoming Jimp

Attorney General's Office Enwm?%‘ EXeCuthe B

Water and Natural Rescurces Division entaj QUEHH}/ Cretat’y
123 State Capitol COU”CH

Cheyenne, WY 82002
(307) 777-6946

E-Mail to and from me, in connecticn with the transaction
of public business, 1s subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed te third parties.
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